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Mr Tony Blackburn
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15 Ottawa Close

Blackburn
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BB2 7EB

17 November 2015

Dear Tony,

CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL LOCAL PLAN
ADDITIONAL SUBMISSIONS

Further to my two emails and attachments sent to you on the 13 November 2015, | enclose
3no. paper copies of the reports and the email itself as requested. Each of the two sets of
documents are marked up with the appropriate representor number.

Whilst writing, we have this morning received a communication from Highways England in
respect of our site promotion at Warwick Bridge/Little Corby North (representor 61 -
Adamski/Hutchinson) such that they are prepared to entertain the formation of a new
vehicular junction from the site direct to the A69 to the south of the site. This would be an
alternative approach to that which is covered in the attached vehicular access appraisal that
has been prepared by my colleagues at WYG Transport.

Should you or the Inspector require any further information please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours sincerely,

D. Miller

David Miller BA (Hons) BPL MRTPI
Planning Director

Enc.
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